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MADISON - The League of Women Voters of Wisconsin is looking for dedicated volunteers to
observe what is happening on the ground on Election Day, so we can improve the election
process and empower more voters.

  

We're already coordinating our efforts to observe the Spring Election on April 3, 2018.

  

We would love it if you or someone you know would consider volunteering with us  this year as
an Election Observer.

  

Our focus for the Spring Election will be on:

    
    1. Ensuring there is no disenfranchisement  
    2. Monitoring the voter experience - including registration and showing ID  
    3. Tracking any problems that can be fixed for the fall elections  

  

If you're interested in volunteering for the April election, let us know by filling out our volunteer
form .
That'll make sure we have the most up to date information to get in contact with you and to use
when assigning polling places.

 If you have any questions about volunteering, please do not hesitate to  reach out. You can
contact Eileen Newcomer, Voter Education Coordinator at electionobservation@lwvwi.org  or at
 (608)256-0827.
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